

BRETHERTON ENDOWED C.E. SCHOOL

Dear Parents

We will be leading a Gardening Club in the next half term over 4 weeks. The aim of the club is for children to prepare our school grounds and gardens ready for summer. It will run for 4 weeks and will be open to any children from Reception, Year 1 and 2.

The club will commence on Thursday 2nd May for 4 weeks from 3.15 until 4.15pm.

The cost of each session will be £1.00. If your child would like to attend, they will have a place allocated for the 4 weeks. Please complete and sign the tear off slip below and return it to school with £4.00 in a named envelope to the school office and you will receive a text to confirm their place.

Your child will require wellington boots and a coat please.

The session will be held outside or in the outside classroom. Your child can be collected at the end of the session from the school office entrance doors. I would be grateful if you could indicate below who will be collecting them.

We look forward to seeing our beautiful plants and flowers around our wonderful school grounds.

Kind regards

Mrs Debbie Brindle & Mrs Alison Williams .
Gardening Club Reception, Year 1 & 2
Name of Child : Year :
I give permission for my child to participate in Gardening Club which will be held on Thursdays 3.15-4.15pm commencing Thursday 2 nd May for 4 weeks. At 4.15 my child will be: COLLECTED by
Emergency contact number for duration of club :
Signed :